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Christ Church, Swindon

Stephen Rogers writes:


At 10.30 on Friday 23rd April 
on a bright and sunny morning 
Harry and Kath Ridley met 
Steve and Shirley in their 
Travellers to hand over a now 
heavy hamper.

This was done at the Grade 
II listed Christ Church built 
in 1851 on the hill overlooking 
Swindon.

T h e T r a v e l l e r s w e r e 
manoeuvred into position in front of the 
main entrance to the church for the 
photo shoot. The Rev Simon Stevenette 
and his father joined us. His father who 
has Alzheimer’s and used to have a 
Traveller, sat in Harry’s Traveller and 
this brought a smile to his face.

The next hand over of the hamper will 
be in the Railway Village between Steve 
and Shirley with Chris.


I bought my Traveller in 2006 after my 
wife Doreen passed away and named it 
after her. I joined the North Wiltshire 
MMOC two years later and have enjoyed 
many trips and rallies ever since.



